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NCC has received one new order for Rs. 292 crore (exclusive of GST) in the month

of August, 2022. This pertains to Water & Environment Division and is received

from State Government agencies and does not include any internal order.

For NCC Limited

Place : Hyderabad
Date :01.09.2022

NCC Limited
(Formerly Nagarjuna Construction Company limited)

CIN: 172200TG1990P1C011146
NCC House, Madhapur, Hyderabad 500 081 T +91 40 2326 8888 F +9140 2312 5555 ncclimited.com

\
a.z'EQ c

AAVRangaRaju
Managing Director
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